
January Elementary Board Report 
1. January 18th Professional Learning for teachers continue to work on new Literacy series 

and curriculum conversations 
2. Winter testing of the FastBridge assessment has started 
3. Meetings for Elementary Carnival have began - What to do as a fundraiser for this year 
4. Working hard on our MTSS process with our Student Assistance Team\ 
5. Still a lot of staff trying to cover on a daily basis but we figure it out and everyone is being 

awesome helping out. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


